
Dear Snowdrop Class,                                Week Commencing 22nd June 2020 

 

Hi everyone, We hope you enjoyed the pirate activities, this week we move on 

to the sea. Have you been to the sea? It’s so amazing and with lots of 

interesting things to look for. This is a good guide to look up your treasure 

finds. 

https://www.countryfile.com/how-to/outdoor-skills/beachcombing-guide-things-to-find-

along-the-seashore-and-best-beaches-in-the-uk/ 

We have attached a spotter sheet for ticking off what you have found. 

 

Litter especially plastic is a huge problem, not only does it look unsightly it is ecologically 

bad. Teach all the family to take litter home, if everyone picked up three pieces of plastic 

every time the visited a beach it would make a massive difference.  

  https://www.kidsagainstplastic.co.uk/marine-litter-hunt/ 

 

How about making your own scuba mask ready for your sea exploring. 

 
 

 

 If you haven’t posted a recent update and wanted to share a photo you can upload it to 

EExAT or send it to our class email address – snowdrop@st-james.deryshire.sch.uk 

 

 

 

Take care and stay safe. Mrs Kennett and Miss Taylor.  
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